
 

PRESENTS  
MONTHLY MONDAY TALK 

In Lydgate Parish Hall 

Monday April 9th 2.30 pm 
HELEN WALTON 

LYDGATE’S HISTORICAL LEGACY…yes it all 

started here! 
Almost 200 years ago and 60 years before the birth of 

Saddleworth Suffragette Annie Kenny, the women of 

Lydgate were given the opportunity to vote along with the 

men. This significant meeting helped shape the growing 

radical movement and had a direct impact on the events at 

Peterloo the following year. Helen supported by her 

colleague, local Danny Brierley have researched this unique 

piece of local history and will be sharing their findings.  

Certainly not to be missed! 

Donations of £3 requested to support the improvements to 
our Parish Hall. 

Refreshments provided 
Contact lovelydgate@btinternet.com for more information 
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